
10am Service tomorrow ends
outside with an act of
Remembrance at the War
Memorial at 11am.

6.30pm tomorrow Making Room
for Each Other 
Healing, Hiding, Hoping

A quiet service reflecting together
before God on the healing power,
the destructive power and the
symbolic power of poppies.

View in browser
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Saints Alive magazine Click here to read all
the recent issues

The Building of Crystal Palace

Come to a talk by our own Jim Andrew in Church this afternoon 3pm.

Hear about the building of this amazing structure by the Victorians
using Glass and Cast Iron from the West Midlands.
tickets just £5 including tea or coffee and cake

Big Christmas Card
SUNDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2023

Everyone of any age is invited to join in a Quiet Time during coffee
after the 10am service to contribute  to a Big Christmas Card
sending greetings to all in our congregation and friends in our
community.

There will be opportunity to simply sign your name; add a message;
create a small piece of collage or artwork to be included in the card
which will be displayed in church during Advent.

This will replace the usual Post Box for individual cards - though this
does not of course preclude anyone who wishes to send or give
personal cards to church friends.

Demonstrating that we are reducing our consumption in this way
may help All Saints’ application for a Silver Eco Church award.

There will also be a Reflective Space to bring and write your own
cards prayerfully to loved ones who are further afield.

All are welcome to gather together for this creative and meditative
activity.

Looking forward to seeing you there!

If you are unable to join on 10th, and would like to be included in the
card, please contact

Angela, David, Tariro, Vivien or Lindsey for an alternative
arrangement.
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Vicarage Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham
United Kingdom

You received this email because you gave
permission for All Saints church to contact

you. If you would rather not receive any
further emails, please click unsubscribe

below.

Unsubscribe

Do you know someone who would like to
receive this newsletter? Do forward it to
them

If you have received a forwarded email, click here
to subscribe:

SUBSCRIBE TO NEWSLETTER
<parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>
</parishoffice@allsaintschurchkh.org>

Best wishes,
David The Revd Canon David Warbrick, Vicar of All Saints Kings Heath

vicar@allsaintschurchkh.org
(0121) 444 0260
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